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AGENDA ITEM # 3 

 
 
 
 
TO:    Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Commission 
 
FROM:   Cedric Novenario, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Bicycle Transportation Plan 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Recommend a subcommittee to review and make recommendations to update the Bicycle 
Transportation Plan (BTP) 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Bicycle Transportation Plan was identified in the 2015 and 2016 BPAC work plan for 
review and update.  The BTP was adopted in 2012 and was developed by the City with 
consultation from Alta Planning + Design. 
 
DISCUSSION 
Staff recommends forming a subcommittee to assist staff in reviewing the content and 
projects in the BTP. The subcommittee will assess if the existing content is consistent with 
current bicycle infrastructure, education, and safety practices, to name a few.  The 
subcommittee will also review the existing projects list for revisions, if any.  The 
subcommittee will make periodic reports to the commission and a final recommendation at 
the end of their work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


